
Holy	Name	School	–	visitor	information	
	

Safeguarding	

We	all	have	a	statutory	duty	to	“safeguard	and	promote	the	welfare	of	
children”		

If	you	have	any	concerns	about	the	health	and	safety	of	a	child	or	young	
person	at	this	education	setting	or	feel	that	something	may	be	troubling	
them,	you	should	share	this	information	with	an	appropriate	member	of	
staff	straight	away.		

Some	issues	such	as	a	child’s	appearance,	hygiene,	general	behaviour,	can	
be	shared	with	any	teacher	or	member	of	support	staff	in	this	setting.	Do	
not	worry	about	reporting	small	matters	–	we	would	rather	that	you	tell	us	
things	which	turn	out	to	be	small	than	miss	a	worrying	situation.	

However,	if	you	think	that	a	child,	a	young	person	or	an	adult	who	cares	
for	them	has	been	or	might	be	harmed,	please	talk	to	one	of	the	people	
below	immediately.		

You	can	ask	any	member	of	staff	to	find	them	and	ask	them	to	speak	to	
you	straight	away	about	a	confidential	and	urgent	matter.	

	
Designated	Safeguarding	Lead	-	Mrs	Abigail	Davies	
	
Designated	Safeguarding	Deputies	-	Mrs	Nicola	Beavis	and	Miss	Claire	
Richards	
	
ALNCO	–	Mrs	Nicola	Beavis	
	
E-Safety	–	Mrs	Abigail	Davies	
	
Link	Governor	for	Child	Protection-	Mrs	Alyson	Jones	&	Mrs	Kelly	Rowe	
	
Evacuation	Procedures	
	
If	the	fire	alarm	sounds	please	leave	the	building	through	the	nearest	fire	
exit	and	assemble	on	the	grass	by	the	rear	entrance	to	the	school.		
	
	


